Maui High School Choir

Emily Tsuhako, Director / mauihighchorus@gmail.com
660 S. Lono Ave. / Kahului, HI 96732
www.mauihighchorus.com

October 12, 2023
Dear Maui Waena Parents and Guardians,

On behalf of the Maui High School Chorus, I would like to invite your student to participate in the 2nd Annual Middle School
Choir Camp. During this event, students will get a chance to experience a day in the life of a Maui High Choir student.
Musicians will get a crash course in music theory, learn and perform a song all in one day. We are excited to make music
together and we hope that you and your student will join us!

DAY OF THE EVENT: Saturday, November 18, 12pm-7pm at the MHS Gym
12:00pm Report to Maui High School Izume Shine Matsui Gymnasium
- Check in with Maui Waena Band Directors Mr. Reid or Mr. May
- Introductions, housekeeping rules & procedures

12:30pm MHS Student Officers: Icebreakers
1:00pm Mass Rehearsal at MHS Gym

- Tongo

- Yonder Come Day

- Noyana
2:30pm Sectionals- Tongo
3:00pm MHS Campus Tour- Scavenger Hunt!
4:00pm Sound Check
4:45pm Dinner

- Bought through Maui Waena Band Booster Club
5:15pm Uniform Distribution
5:30pm Uniform Check
5:45pm Mass Warm Up in MHS Choir Room
6:00pm Concert Begins

The concert is FREE and OPEN TO ALL, so please invite your friends and family!
Performance Order:
- MHS Chamber Choir
- MHS Concert Choir
- Massed Choir with Middle Schoolers
- Audience Participation
7:00pm Approximate concert end time
- See Mr. Reid or Mr. May before leaving

Students will be charged $4 for dinner provided by the Maui Waena Band Booster Club, and an additional $10 for the Choir
Camp T-Shirt that will be worn as a uniform for the concert. We want the musicians to feel professional as they perform. For
that reason, please send your child to the event with long dark pants (no rips) and close toed shoes for the performance.

Should students want to prepare for the performance prior to the camp, study tracks are available for the performance piece,
Tongo, on the Maui High Chorus Website: www.mauihighchorus.com

Thank you for supporting music education and the Maui High School Chorus. If there are any questions or concerns, please
feel free to contact Ms. Tsuhako directly at emily.tsuhako@k12.hi.us.

Sincerely,

Emily Tsuhako
Choir Director
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CHECKLIST PRIOR TO CAMP:
[J Turn in SA-1 Form to Mr. Reid or Mr. May
[J Turn in $4 for dinner to Mr. Reid or Mr. May
[J Turn in $10 for Choir Camp T-shirt to Mr. Reid or Mr. May
[J Receive Tongo sheet music from Mr. Reid or Mr. May

[J Complete Choir Camp Registration Form (Located at www.mauihighchorus.com)

[J Listen to the Tongo Study Tracks (Located at www.mauihighchorus.com)
[J Invite your family & friends to the Concert!
CHECKLIST FOR CAMP:
[J Water
[J Pencil
[J Long, dark pants (no rips!)
[J Close toed shoes (Crocs do not count)
[J Deodorant
[J Tongo Sheet Music in a folder or binder (Preferably black, grey or white)

[J Good attitude and smile!
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